
 
 

To: Marketing, Planning, & Legislative Committee  Date: January 25, 2012 

From: Mary Burdick, Sr. Manager of Marketing  Reviewed by:

 

SUBJECT:  January Website Use
 

Summary of Issues:  
Staff will provide information on CCCTA website user information for the month of 
January. Use tables and content overview will be distributed at the meeting and 
posted on the website February 1, 2012.  
 

Recommendation:  
For review only 
 

 

 


